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05 April 2021
PRESS RELEASE

Bl warns aliens disregarding laws during quarantine
period may be deported

MANILA, Philippines—Bureau of Immigration (BI)
Commissioner Jaime Morente warned aliens that
violating rules set by the Inter-Agency Task Force for
the Management of Emerging Infectious Diseases
(IATF-MEID) may cause filing of deportation charges
against them.

According to Morente, foreign nationals are expected
to follow Philippine laws, and blatant disregard of rules
and persons of authority may be reason for their
deportation.

It can be recalled that last year, a Spanish national was
blacklisted for allegedly violating the Enhanced
Community Quarantine (ECQ) policies and for hurling...
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